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Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards N/jg
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission O

Washington D.C. 20555

Re: Docket No 40-8698 Shootering Canyon Uranium Project

Dear Mr. Garcia:

Attached are four copies of Woodward-Clyde Consultant's report " Ground-
water Monitoring Wells - Shootering Canyon Uraniua Project". E is report
presents details of the wells that have been drilled for the project pre-
operational radiological monitoring program. Also it includes a figure
showing WCC's estimates of groundwater contours for the Entrada aquifer
in the vicinity of the project tailings impoundment area.

Please advise if you need additional information.

Sincerely

A- p, n.a ll
s, m s w~
R.B. Sewell
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